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The October issue is online at http://www.mpla.us/documents/newsletter/october2009.pdf and 
has been mailed.  EBSCO has cancelled its newsletter advertising for the rest of the year, 
apparently because of budget.  If you have suggestions of potential advertisers, please let 
me know.   
 
As always, I love to get photos of board members doing fun things, especially outside of 
work involved with hobbies or occasions.  It gives our members a chance to know you 
more personally and see MPLA as a people-centered group.  How about photos of you 
with kids, dogs, cats, grandkids, family, cars, bikes, boats, iguanas, whatever!   
 
Thanks, 
 
Judy 
 
Judy Zelenski 
MPLA Newsletter Editor 
judyz@operamail.com 
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